
The Gables

NEWSLETTER
September - October

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Little Farmers 
The Farmers have enjoyed taking part in Portuguese 
classes with Susana, learning simple words including: 
names of fruits that we enjoy and day to day objects 
within the room. 

The Farmers team have been focusing on enhancing 
opportunities to support children’s physical development 
skills and they loved taking part in the William Tell activity 
– we even shared this with some of our parents! 

We have been incorporating the use of yoga and 
mindfulness into our daily routine including encouraging 
children to discuss one thing that they are grateful for and 
also focusing on stretching and breathing techniques. 

The Farmers are currently exploring composting and 
wormery. Through this investigation, the Farmers are 
observing the effects of growth, decay and changes over 
time and have been recording temperatures and noting 
changes each day in the Farmers Learning ‘Journey 
Book’.

The Farmers have loved exploring our new outdoor 
equipment including: the climbing frame, wooden nature 
house, the planting area and our story corner and 
reading pods 

Little Lambs
The Little Lambs have been exploring their 
Literacy Project book ‘Postman Bear’. The Little 
Lambs enjoyed a walk to our local post office in 
Norden Village, where they bought some stamps 
and then posted their own letters to Postman Bear 
into the Post-box. The Lambs next Literacy Project 
book will be the ‘My first words-Tractor’ book.

Alongside this, the Lambs loved a day of water 
play when it was very hot outside! The Lambs 
explored the water and tuff trays and used water 
to water the plants outside using the drain pipes, 
funnels and buckets to transport the water! 

The children have also been learning about food. 
They took part in lots of different activities 
including fruit printing, food tasting, a cooking 
class and even upcycling their home corner! 

Thank-you to Demi (Nikola’s mum) who visited 
nursery to read a story to us in Greek! The 
children and staff enjoyed listening and sharing 
their own stories! 

Dates for 
the Diary

Thur 19th 
September: 

Odd Shoes and Silly 
Hair Day

Sat 26th October: 
Autumn Fayre 

Monster Mash 
Disco: Thur 31st 

October
6:00-7:00pm
Tickets will be 

available nearer to 
the time.

Question
of the Month 

September 
“Do you know who 

your child’s 
Key-worker is?”
Due to the high 

numbers of children 
recently joining the 

nursery, we have sent 
home key-worker 

postcards to introduce 
parents to their child’s 

new key-worker.


